
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
28 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our ASDAN we are required to show we can behave appropriately in a range of places out in the 
community.  We are going to Jenners Café on Wednesday 6 April, to buy a snack and play in the park.  We 
will not require any money for the purchase of snacks as it will be provided by the school.  We will be leaving 
at 10:30am and returning at 12:30, so your child we be able to get on their normal transport.   
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Class Teacher Zephaniah Class 

 


